
Fingerprinting 

As a condition of employment the Issaquah School District in 
accordance with Washington State law requires fingerprint 
background checks for all school district employees new to the 
District. The fingerprint background record check consists of a check 
through the Washington State Patrol (WSP) and the Federal Bureau of 
Investigations (FBI).  

The Human Resources Department provides digital fingerprinting 
service for new employees, by appointment, at the Issaquah School 
District Administration Building, located at 5150 220th AVE SE, 
Issaquah, WA 98029.  

Please contact HR Specialists Robbi Lira Rivero or Alyssa Xiong to 
schedule an appointment, inquire about pricing, and necessary 
documentation for your appointment.  

• Classified Employees: Robbi Lira Rivero - 425-837-7044 / LiraR@issaquah.wednet.edu  

• Certificated Employees: Alyssa Xiong - 425-837-7027 / XiongP@issaquah.wednet.edu  

 


